
 
From: Yelyzaveta Aleksyeyeva <e.aleksyeyeva@epl.org.ua>  
Sent: Sunday, July 25, 2021 8:26 AM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org> 
Subject: Re: ACCC/C/2014/118 (Ukraine) - letter to the communicant enclosing Committee's draft 
findings 
 
Dear Fiona, 
 
Thank you very much for sharing the draft findings.  EPL is very happy with what the ACCC said in 
this case. 
EPL have carefully considered the draft findings and we confirm that EPL has no comments on the 
facts included in the document.  
We are now looking forward to working with Ukraine in bringing its legislation in compliance with 
the Convention on issues resolved by the findings in this case. 
 
Best regards, Liza 
 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
********************************************************************** 
Yelyzaveta Aleksyeyeva, J.D., LL.M 
Senior Lawyer 
 
Environment-People-Law 
(former Ecopravo-Lviv) 
Ivan Franko St., 9/1A 
79005, Lviv, Ukraine 
Mailing address: 
P.O. Box 316 
79000, Lviv, Ukraine 
 
E-mail: e.aleksyeyeva@epl.org.ua 
Tel/fax: +38 032 2257682 
http://epl.org.ua 
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